Do We Have Your Input Yet?

Recently, you received a survey asking your opinions about the IRS’s services that are available to you as a tax professional who assists individual taxpayers.
If you have already completed and returned the survey, please accept our sincere thanks. If not, please take a few minutes to complete and return the survey today. Your input is very important, and we want to be sure that we include your feedback.
If you did not receive the survey, or it has been misplaced, please call us at 1-866-377-8208. You may also complete the survey online. Contact us at 1-866-377-8208 for necessary information and instructions for completing the survey on the Web. 
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